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Dike, Darlene

From: Le Mare, Ben

Sent: 29 October 2013 11:23
To: Planning

Subject: FWW: 2013/5667/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange
Please log as letters of support recieed-

Ben Le Mare
Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team)

Telephone: 020 7974 1278

From: Le Mare, Ben
Sent: 29 October 2013 11:22

Subject: RE: 2013/5667/P
Dear Clir Fraser,
Thank you for your email.

Support expressed_has been registered on the system and will
be taken into consideration in determining the application.

Many thanks
Ben

Ben Le Mare
Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team)

Telephone: 020 7974 1278

From: Fraser, Jill (Councillor)

Sent: 29 October 2013 09:22

To: Le Mare, Ben

Cc: Sanders, Matthew (Councillor); Bokth, Rahel (Councillor)
Subject: 2013/5667/P

Dear Ben, please register this email as _ful\ support for this superb in

initiative to provide much needed sports facilities to the Queens Crescent area.

31/10/2013



